
Peek at the Week 
Year 3 —  08.07.22 

Our Learning 

English 

This week, we have continued with our new book “The Bluest of 
Blues”. We have learnt the difference between an autobiog-
raphy and a biography. We were inspired by this to write an 
autobiography of our lives. We also carried out research into 
the fascinating world of beetles, ready to plan and write a non 
chronological report about these insects next week. 

Maths  

We have started our new unit on properties of shape. Our first 
lesson focussed on turns and angles. We had to decide whether 
the shape completed a quarter turn, half turn, three quarter 
turn or full turn. This was quite challenging! We then went 
onto learn about right angles on shapes. A request—please 
continue to tell the time at home.   

PSHRE 

This week we learnt about the visible changes that happen 
when a boy and girl start to develop from a baby to an adult. 

Important Dates / Reminders 

 Race for life took place this morning to raise money for 

Cancer Research. Thank you to those families who have 

returned the fund raising forms with money. Please do 

send your child’s sponsor money into school next week. 

 

 

 

 14th July—end of year reports. A time to celebrate the 

success of your child’s learning in year 3. 

 15th July—Year 6 summer. Y6 will hold  their Summer 
Fayre on the KS2 playground on Friday 15th July be-
tween 1:45-4pm. Children in year 3 will attend super-
vised by adults from the year group from 1:45-2:45pm. 
Children in EYFS and KS1 can attend after school from 
3pm-4pm supervised by their parents and of course EYFS 
and KS1 staff are free to attend after school too. Please 
allow your child to bring money for them to spend in 
either a wallet/purse or a named envelope.  

 20th July—end of term. Collection on this day is 11.45am. 

It would be greatly appreciated if you can ensure your 

child is collected at this time promptly.  

Library books 

Please can your child return any library books that they 
have checked out from the school library. Thank you. 

Star of the Week 

Rashford:         Nicolly           Moore:          Skye                        Wicks: Jakob 

           Words of the Week:         change              transform  

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Commonwealth games week 

A fantastic celebration of sport celebrated this week. The chil-
dren had opportunities to take part in many activities. Please 
do ask your child what they enjoyed most about this week  of 

sport. 

 

 

Doodle maths 

As a year group, we are not completing many doodle 
maths activities. This is a fantastic resource to help with 
your child's maths learning. Hopefully, year 3 will have 
better participation with doodle maths for next week. 


